
 

Open Day 
York Road will  be having an Open day on Friday 11th February at 
2.00 - 3.30pm.  Please let friends and family know. 
This will be a good opportunity for prospective parents to talk 
to members of staff with any questions regarding admissions, 
and a chance to look around. 
 
Safeguarding 

Could we ask that older siblings wait outside the side gate when 

it is pick up time at 3.30pm. There will be a member of staff 

there to keep an eye on them. 

Please could we all take responsibility for closing the gates on 

the way out.  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are  delighted to have 
a new reading area!! It’s 
colourful, soft and inviting 
with lots of interest-
ing books for our Pre-
schoolers to choose from. 
Bethan’s last day will be 
tomorrow, we all wish her 
the very best for the fu-
ture. 
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Forest School 

On the day your child is 

visiting the Forest school, 

you do not need to send in a 

snack for the morning. We 

provide a snack and some 

hot chocolate in the woods. 

 

Lost Keys 

If these keys belong to you, please let your 

child’s keyworker know. 

 

  
14th -18th  
Feb 

Yorkies Holiday 
club 

14th –18th Half Term 

  

Diary Dates 

Well being week 

Feeling Good Week has been very exciting and hopefully 
your child is telling you about the different activities we have 
been doing in nursery to learn what our bodies can do.  We 
are enjoying:  stories that tell us about differences in us all. 
Looking at a skeleton and know we all have one inside our 
skin. Talking about our teeth and how we look after them. 
Singing songs that make us feel happy and help us learn the 
names for our body parts and what they can do and today Dr 
Liza is visiting to talk with the children.  
              
Finally, we are all looking forward to our 'Fun' exercises in 
the garden this Friday @11.40am and hope as many parents 
as possible can join us. 
If you are coming ; 
Please come to the side gate for 11.40 - collect your child’s 
coat and bag from their  peg and make your way to the grass 
area.   
 
The children will come out in their groups and stay with their 
teacher whilst we do the exercises. When the session finishes 
the children will remain with their teachers. Please then col-
lect your child from your usual collec-
tion point at 12.00. unless they go to 

Yorkie’s or 
Rainbows. 


